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General Membership Meeting  

August 1, 2023 

 

Judy Brooke called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m. 

• TREASURER’S UPDATE:  Debbie Steele, our Treasurer, gave us an update 

on our bank accounts: We have $ 3,940.92 in our checking account and 

$1,194.88 in our savings account. We have one more GHIN payment to 

make.  

• All currently open positions have been filled!!! 

o Thank you to Vickie Rutledge for stepping up and filling the HSTP 

Captain’s position.  

o Thank you to Monica Siewertsen and Joan Sciarani for getting the KP 

markers and Drop Rocks to the appropriate golf carts every Tuesday. 

o Thank you to Shana Lakso for volunteering to train to be the Handicap 

Co-Chair position with Gail Ellingwood.   

• RHINESTONE COWGIRL—September 5th’s theme. Dress in as much cowgirl 

bling as you can find! D-D Woodruff and Jan Lieberman will be our hosts. 

o There will be a General Membership Meeting after play, so please plan 

on staying for the meeting.  Chef Steve will also be making something 

special for us and closer to the date, you will receive an email to reserve 

your special lunch. 

o Thank you to Gail Ellingwood and Lorie McMahon for the Poker Theme 

decorations today! 

• PERSONAL GOALS:  Don't forget about those stars you wrote a goal on 

earlier this season.  Anyone who would like to share their accomplishments 

can do so at our monthly meetings.  We had two this month:  D-D 

Woodruff broke a 100!  Kathy Belvel played a round of golf! 

• REMINDER:   The month of August our start time remains 8:00 a.m. 
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• ANNOUNCEMENT: 

o We have set the date of Friday, September 22nd for our optional Wine & 

Appetizer Social. It will be a fun evening of wine, food, and socializing, 

and will be open to both club members and guests.  Mark your 

calendars! 

o It will be held at the Aspen Clubhouse, 1350 Centerville Lane, 

Gardnerville at 6:30 p.m.  We ask that you bring wine and an appetizer 

to share.   

o We are looking for 10-12 baskets with an 8-10" diameter that we can 

borrow for this event.   

• 50/50 RAFFLE: 

o The winner of the 50/50 raffle was Peggy Frick and she won $97.00. 

o The first raffle prize winner was Jeanine Felix. 

o The second raffle prize winner was Ursula McManus. 

o The third raffle prize winners were Lorna Johnston and Diane Bartsch. 

o In the future, only people who are present at the meeting can receive the 

raffle prizes.   

• POKER HAND WINNERS: 

o First place hand was four Queens by Jeannie Hansen 

o Second place hand was four threes held by Kathy Belvel 

o Third place hand was a Full House/Aces over twos by Lorna Johnston 

o Fourth place hand was a Flush held by Diane Bartsch 

o Congratulations to all the poker winners! 

• Sandy Trainer was honored at our meeting as she will be moving full-time 

to Arizona in August.  We gave her a gift basket and a large painted rock 

that was signed by all of us at CVWGC.  Most of us have been recipients of 

her early morning snacks, and many of you may have picked up one of her 

precious rocks scattered throughout the golf course.  
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• Some members asked for more clarification about the upcoming President's 

Cup.  It is an eclectic two-day event (August 8th and 15th).  You will have 

to pay for both days on the first day of play even if you play only one 

week.  The best score on each hole for both weeks will be counted.  It is 

possible (but highly unlikely) to play only one day and still win the 

tournament!   

• The Club Championship will be held September 12th and 19th.  Members 

must play both weeks and have played five rounds with the club to qualify 

to play in the championship. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 1:40 p.m. 


